


From: Loggins, Scott@POST
To: Strickland, Katie@POST
Subject: FW: Advisory Commission Replacement
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 2:41:24 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Received nomination.  Approved for inclusion on the Commission Agenda.
 
Scott Loggins
Assistant Executive Director 
Standards and Development Division
CA Commission on POST

From: Loggins, Scott@POST 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:47 PM
To: Carol Leveroni 
Cc: Alvarez, Manny@POST 
Subject: RE: Advisory Commission Replacement
 
Thank you, Carol.  This is perfect.
 
Take care,

Scott
 
Scott Loggins
Assistant Executive Director 
Standards and Development Division
CA Commission on POST

 

From: Carol Leveroni  
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:45 PM
To: Alvarez, Manny@POST ; Loggins, Scott@POST

Subject: Advisory Commission Replacement
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of POST. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender. Report SPAM to the Helpdesk.
Hello Manny and Scott,
 
CPOA’s Board of Directors would like to nominate Lt. Eric Swift of the Napa County Sheriff’s
Department as our representative to the POST Advisory Committee (in replacement of Chief David
Honda due to his retirement). 
 
Should you need any additional information from me, please let me know.



 
Thanks,
Carol
 
 
Carol A. Leveroni, CAE
Executive Director
California Peace Officers’ Association

 

 
 




